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-NOTICE OF SPEED HUMP PROPOSAL-

T Homeowners of the Pebble Creek Farm subdivision

FROM: Gwinnett County Department of Transportation

DATE: June 18, 2021

RE: Speed Humps Proposed for Cobble Creek Lane & Pebble Bend Drive

The Gwinnett County Department of Transportation has a program that allows property owners
to petition for speed humps to be installed on public, residential streets. This notice is to inform
you that a petition for speed humps has been approved for a street in your neighborhood.

A speed study was conducted on the street in question and determined that Speed Hump
installation will be recommended if approval from 70% of the properties in the petition area for
Cobble Creek Lane (shown in yellow) & 90% of the properties in the petition area for Pebble
Bend Drive (shown in lighter yellow) is obtained. The number of humps and placement of the
humps is represented on the attached map. Homeowners with property (shown in yellow) that
abuts the street with speed humps will be eligible to sign the petition. It will be circulated by a
neighborhood representative.

When the petition is submitted and meets all requirements, GCDOT will recommend that the
speed humps be installed as shown. If the speed humps are approved by the Board of
Commissioners and installed, each property in the petition area (shown in yellow) will be
assessed $12.00 annually for future maintenance of the speed humps. If you have any
questions or concerns regarding this proposal, please call the Gwinnett County Department of
Transportation, at (678) 639-8865.



